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Zoom link information: 
Meeting ID- 962 6315 9497 

This professional development session will cover general information on 
submitting IRB protocols. Additionally, Drs. Gaudino and Muñoz will 

discuss conducting research during the COVID virus, and modifications 
that can be made to support your work. 

If you have any questions about events, check out the CAE website at 
www.millersville.edu/cae or email ambernicole.pfannenstiel@millersville.edu 




